Jane Rasely

From: Jenna Clark <jennaclark@mac.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 12:26 PM
To: PCD

Subject: Commet: Assistance Dogs Northwest

To Whom It May Concern:

Assistance Dogs Northwest will be an asset to Bainbridge Island. | recently graduated with Ranger, a black lab service
dog. Dogs like Ranger have a positive impact on people's lives. Having the ADNW facility on Bainbridge will benefit
everyone. ADNW will have a positive impact on the community at large in various ways, including through local puppy
raisers and educational opportunities at local schools.

Sincerely,

Jenna Clark



